
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 1, 2010 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:25pm, with the 
following members present: Commissioner Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, David 
Brumage, Richard Walton, Rob Smith and Town Administrator Bishop. 
 
Minutes from February 1, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $5640.50. 
 
Water Commissioner Levey updated the Commission on Water Infrastructure Upgrade 

1. Bond Council needs an updated budget. A draft was presented to the Commission.  
2. The Town of Boonsboro is working on a Memorandum of Understanding between the two 

Towns. 
 3. Hal Hoffman, of Susquehanna Bank has been sent requested materials. 
 4. Bostetter annexation agreement is pending. 
 
Commission Member Walton expressed concern about delays and suggested that a timeline be created for 
all necessary steps to get to the date for beginning construction on the Upgrade. He agreed to do so with the 
help of Mr. Levey. 
 
Mr. Levey moved to adjourn. Mr. Walton seconded. Meeting adjourned at 8:47pm. 
 
  
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


